
Congress of the United States 

Washington, DC 20515 
 
 

April 28, 2021 
 
 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro    Ranking Member Tom Cole 
House Appropriations Subcommittee on  House Appropriation Subcommittee on 
Labor, HHS, Education    Labor, HHS, Education 
2358-B Rayburn House Office Building  1016 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairman and Ranking Member: 
 
As your Subcommittee considers Fiscal Year 2022 appropriations, we respectfully request a total 
of $50 million for the Innovative Approaches to Literacy (IAL) grant program administered 
by the Department of Education, authorized in the Every Students Succeeds Act (ESSA).  IAL 
provides competitive awards to school libraries as well as national not-for-profit organizations, 



Local Education Agencies and School Libraries- 
 

• Lane Elementary School in Atoka County, OK, with nearly 260 students is a majority 
American Indian school with 35 percent reading proficiency. Lane used its IAL grant to 
acquire books for its school library and classroom libraries. The grant supported 
improvements to student’s reading capacity; updated library resources to include 
specialized and modern literacy tools, ranging from Native American-specific books to 



 
Congress has taken an important step in supporting the needs of disadvantaged students by 
providing IAL funding for book distribution, early literacy services and effective school library 
programs. We ask you to provide $50 million in funding for this important investment in the Fiscal 
Year 2022 Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education Appropriations bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Eddie Bernice Johnson 
Member of Congress 

 

 
Don Young 

Member of Congress 
 

 
James P. McGovern 
Member of Congress 
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April 26, 2021 
 

Lloyd Doggett Suzanne Bonamici 


